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WORKS NOTIFICATION 

CLOSURE OF PEDESTRIAN/CYCLIST RAIL CROSSING  
From March 2019 
 
 
During the early stages of project community consultation, the project team received 
feedback supporting the closure of the existing pedestrian/cyclist rail crossing that provides 
access between Murray and Crozier Terraces, near Carlton Street and Johnstone Road.  
 
The new pedestrian and cyclist overpass bridge now open at the eastern end of the Oaklands 
Railway Station, will replace this crossing.   
 
This new bridge access provides a safer passage across the rail crossing, in line with the 
Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure’s Railway Crossing Safety Strategy.  
  
Works to remove the crossing will commence next month.  The crossing will be closed from 
March, with final removal to be undertaken in mid-April.  
 
More information 

To find out more about the Oaklands Crossing project and register for future email updates, 
you can contact the project team using the details below. 


